
Friday 25th February 2022

Headteacher Comment

Welcome back! We trust you all had a happy half term break and enjoyed the time with your family. 

We have lots of activities to look forward to in the term ahead. World Book Week takes place next week 
(Mon 28th Feb – Friday 4th March) with children coming dressed as their favourite book character on 
Thursday 3rd March to celebrate our love of reading. Children will be taking part in lots of reading 
activities throughout the week. We are hosting Ready, Steady, Read for children in Y1-Y6 and Ready, 
Steady, Listen for children in EYFS. This is a sponsored event and any money raised will be used to buy 
new books. Our Reading Ambassadors will help us choose the books and these will refresh our class 
libraries. Classes will also be joining online author events and linking books to their topics. We can’t wait 
to spend the week celebrating our favourite stories and characters!

Thanks

Mrs Higginson

Katy Higginson           
Head of School

Attendance 

Week Ending

25.02.2022

R 93.3

Y1 87.3

Y2 89.5

Y3 96

Y4 89.5

Y5 94.4

Y6 94.7

Whole 

School 

(weekl

y) 

92

Whole 

School

(Sept 

to 

date)

90.7

Target 97%

Dates for 

your Diary

Monday 28th

February –

Sponsored 

Reading Week

Tuesday 1st

March – Year 3 

Trip Old 

Trafford

Thursday 3rd

March – World 

Book Day –

Dress up

@DTForestGate

Anita Edwards
Executive 

Headteacher

Year 1

We have turned the learning up a notch in year 1 this week 

and we have been using our cutting skills to make super fruit  

smoothies. The children applied everything they have learnt 

so far to ensure the session ran smoothie.

We are looking volunteers to join our Parent 

Council. If you are interested in becoming a 

member of our Parent Council please contact the 

school office on the below email.

office@forestgateacademy.co.uk

Breakfast Club 

Reminder

Please can we 

remind you that 

Breakfast club 

opens at 8am, 

please do not 

bring your 

children before 

this time.

Many thanks



Stars of the week

Nursery = George Williams & Keegan Jones

Rec = Leo Robinson & Millie Longbottom

Y1 = Ollie Jones & Amaiya Lyons-White

Y2 = Roman Berry & Lilly-Mae Ginty

Y3 = Willow Leigh & Lily Dunn

Y4 = Lacey-Mae Sheehan & Ella Christie

Y5 = Kai Ford-Harden & Lilly-Rose Sheehan

Y6 = Neave Cruickshank & Ahmed Hashmi

@DTForestGate

Please can we remind Parents/carers that dogs 

should not be brought onto the school grounds at 

drop off and pick up time. Also please can any 

bikes/scooters be left in the bike racks provided.

Many thanks

Well done!

A huge well done to Year 5, Mrs Jennings has received 

some lovely comments from the swimming instructor 

form Partington Leisure Centre. They said the children’s 

behaviour was excellent and their enthusiasm was 

lovely to see. Well done year 5!

Nursery 

Miss Rothwell and Miss Stout have been blown away by 

Nursery’s super story-telling and role-play skills. This 

week Nursery have worked hard to create a story map 

and learn the story of ‘The three little pigs’ off by heart. 

They have explored building houses, created pictures 

and made masks. They even retold the story through 

Yoga. They have really enjoyed role-playing the story 

with their peers and are becoming increasingly confident 

and expressive. Well done Nursery! 

Year 2

In our DT lesson this week we used the running 

stitch to create a fold in our bunting for the string 

to go through. We cant wait to see the finished 

design!

Don’t forget the Family Fun continues at Forest Gate 

Academy.

Our next draw for the chance of a great family day out 

will take place over our Easter break.

All you need to enter the draw is for you child to have 

97% or better attendance.


